CLEMENT J. ZABLOCKI COMMITTEE ON

K

Ard DISTRICT, WiSCONSIN INTERNATIONAL RELATIONS

Connress of the Anited Stateg
Houge of Vepresentatives
Washington, B.C. 20515

Sept. 27, 1976

Mr. John R. Pike
39 Paget Road
Madison, Wisconsin 53704

Dear Mr., Pike:

This is to acknowledge and thank you for your
telegram of Sept. 21 regarding H.R. 12112, the synthetic
fuels bill. I appreciate your contacting me on this
legislation.

As you know, on Sept. 23 the House voted on the rule
to consider H.R. 12112 and this resolution was defeated
by a vote of 192 to 193, You will be interested to know
that I voted in support of the rule to consider this
legislation. As you can see by the vote, the House was
very divided on the guestion of government support at this
time for the development of synthetic fuels,

Thanking you again for contacting me, and with best
wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

CLEMENT
Member of Congress
CJZ:dpj




